
Kia ora koutou,

As we prepare to enjoy the holiday season, I’d like to take this opportunity to
wish you all a very Merry Christmas filled with lots of yummy food, joy, and
cherished moments with those closest to you. May the New Year bring hope,
happiness, and new opportunities for us all moving into 2025.

Thank you to the staff for another awesome year and the support from you
all. I wish the students leaving us all the best and I look forward to seeing all our
wonderful children back here on Tuesday 28 January 2025.

With warm wishes,

Sue Ratcliffe

Principal



CBoP Athletics 2025

HHouse Tabloid Sports





2024 Prize Giving





PLEASE SUPPORT THE BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US.


